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NOTICE OF BOARD RETREAT 

 
        

January 23, 2025                                           
 

 
 A Retreat of the Chicago Transit Board has been called by the Chairman, 
Mr. Lester L. Barclay, and will be held on Saturday, January 25, 2025, at 8:30 
a.m., for the purpose of considering the topics that are contained within the 
contemporaneously filed agenda for this Retreat.  
 
The public may participate in the January 25, 2025 Retreat in-person or virtually 
via live stream at: https://www.youtube.com/user/CTAConnections, and Public 
Comments will be held in-person or virtually via an electronic platform in 
accordance with the CTA’s Public Comment process.                                       

                    
        

     Georgette L. Greenlee, Esq.     
                 Board Secretary 

       Chicago Transit Board 

https://www.youtube.com/user/CTAConnections
https://www.youtube.com/user/CTAConnections
https://www.youtube.com/user/CTAConnections
https://www.transitchicago.com/board/publiccommentprocess/
https://www.transitchicago.com/board/publiccommentprocess/
https://www.transitchicago.com/board/publiccommentprocess/

	NOTICE OF BOARD RETREAT

